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Text of the D.O. Letter of Thiru M.K. Stalin, Hon’ble Chief Minister 
of Tamil Nadu addressed to the Hon’ble Prime Minister requesting 

to direct the Indian Security Agencies to exercise extreme caution 
and restraint while dealing with Indian fishermen in Indian 

waters. 
 

This is to bring to your notice an unfortunate incident that occurred 
in the early hours of 21-10-2022 that has caused considerable distress 

and anguish in the State. Ten fishermen (seven from Tamil Nadu and 
three from Karaikal) had ventured for fishing in a Karaikal based 

mechanised fishing boat. While fishing, Thiru. Veeravel, S/o. Kasirajan 
was shot in mid-sea by Indian Navy personnel on board INS Bangaram.  

The injured fisherman has been brought to Ramanathapuram 

Government Hospital for treatment for grievous bullet injuries sustained 
in the abdomen and thigh. He has been referred to Madurai Government 

Hospital for further treatment. 

I am extremely saddened by this incident that has happened by an 

act of the Indian Navy. You are well aware of the plight of Indian 
fishermen being ill-treated by Sri Lankan security forces. But, when our 

security forces resort to similar acts, it creates a sense of despair and 
insecurity in the minds of the downtrodden fisher folk. 

I request your intervention in this matter and request you to direct 
the Indian Security Agencies to exercise extreme caution and restraint 

while dealing with Indian fishermen in Indian waters. 

------ 

 

செளியீடு: இயக்குநர், செய்தி மக்கள் ச ாடர்புத்துறை, சென்றை-9   

 

 

 


